Year 7 On Site Lateral Flow Testing

Students who have parental consent to take part in the testing should report to school, via the main entrance, at the times listed
below on Monday 6 September. The testing process takes only a few minutes and children should then return home. Parents
are able to accompany their child to school, but should remain in the car park whilst their child briefly enters school for testing.

Surname Time of day
Surname beginning Ato D 9.15am
Surname beginning E to J 9.45am
Surname beginning K to N 10.15am
Surname beginning O to S 11.00am
Surname beginning Tto Z 11.30am

School will begin for our Year 7 students on Tuesday 7 September at 8.45am. Their second on-site test will take place during
the school day on Thursday 9 September.



